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22nd June 2016  

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We would like to remind you of the arrangements when dropping off / collecting your children from 

school.. 

 

1.       Access to the school site and driveway from the Pyghtle is strictly forbidden for parents, unless you 
have a pre-booked meeting with a member of staff.    Please Do NOT drive on to the site, use our 
driveway or site entrance to turn vehicles or wait in visitor parking to collect or drop off 
children.  This is for the protection of our student safety. 

 
2.       Pupils should be dropped off outside of the school site in the Pyghtle or Gold Street.   It is not safe 

for cars to drop pupils off within 20 yards of the school entrance.  Recently a pupil was struck by a 
car due to the sheer volume of traffic within the Pyghtle.  Please recognise that our students have 
right of way as pedestrians when crossing roads. 

 
3.       We are concerned by the increasing incidents of road rage that occur within the Pyghtle each 

morning.  If you choose to drive along the Pyghtle between 8.00am and 8.35am, please understand 
that your journey will be delayed significantly by the volume of traffic around the Pyghtle / Gold 
Street junction.  It is recommended that you avoid this junction between these times. 

 
4.       We would like to remind parents to be respectful of the Academy’s neighbouring community, 

ensuring the safety of our children is paramount.  We kindly ask you not to park on yellow lines, zig 
zag lines or block residents driveways with your vehicles. 

 

The Academy will continue to work closely with Northamptonshire Police to do all we can to 

eliminate accidents and incidents outside of our school site.  Please play your part in this by 

respecting the school’s rules and the highway code. 

 

Your co-operation on this matter is much appreciated. 

 

 
 

Mrs V Bishop 

Executive Principal/CEO 
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